
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE   

 
FILING OF THE ASSESSMENT ROLL FOR THE YEAR 2026 

TRIENNIAL ROLL - 2nd YEAR (2025-2026-2027) 
 

TO ALL TAXPAYERS OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF THE TOWNSHIP OF 
HARRINGTON  

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given, by the undersigned, that the property assessment roll 
of the Municipality of the Township of Harrington for the second fiscal year of the triennial 
roll, being the year 2026 and starting on January 1, 2026, was filed on September 8, 2025, 
and is available for consultation. Any person may examine it during regular office hours 
at the municipal office located at 2940 Route 327 in Harrington. 

A request for review may be submitted concerning the second fiscal year to which the roll 
applies, solely on the grounds that the assessor failed to make a modification that should 
have been made under section 174 or 174.2 of the Act Respecting Municipal Taxation. 

Any interested person may file a request for review concerning a unit of assessment or 
any other assessment unit. 

To be admissible, a request for review must be submitted before the end of the fiscal year 
following the one during which the event justifying the modification occurred. 

To be valid, a request for review must: 

a)  Be submitted using the form prescribed in the first paragraph of section 263, 
paragraph 2, of the Act Respecting Municipal Taxation, titled “Request for 
Review of the Property Assessment Roll.” This form is available at the municipal 
office, at the Argenteuil RCM, and on its website. 

b)  Be accompanied by the amount of money determined by a by-law of the Argenteuil 
RCM, in accordance with section 263.2 of the Act Respecting Municipal Taxation; 

c) Be filed with the Argenteuil RCM located at 430 Grace Street, Lachute, J8H 1M6, 
or by any other means prescribed by the said by-law. 

If the request is submitted by delivering the duly completed form, it is deemed to have 
been filed on the day of its receipt. If it is sent by registered mail, it is deemed to have been 
filed on the date of mailing. 

Given in Harrington, on this 18th day of September in the year two thousand twenty-five. 

Steve Deschênes 
Director General and Clerk-Treasurer 


